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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

 State  Lorry Owner’s Federation, Tamil Nadu at 

Namakkal  have announced  they would go on a 

strike  in Tamil Nadu, Andhra Pradesh and 

Pondicherry from 05.04.2010  (Mid Night) in case 

some of their demands  are not met. 

 

 The Hon’ble Minister of Transport has convened 

a meeting with the representatives of the Federation  

on 02.04.2010 at 10.00 AM at Secretariat,  to 

discuss these issues. 

 

                                        Principal Secretary/ 

                                       Transport 

Commissioner, 

        Chepauk, Chennai – 600 005. 
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